PSAT Resources for Students and Families

General Information

e All WHS Grade 10 and Grade 11 students will be taking the PSATs on October 29th
(Grade 10) and October 31st (Grade 11). The PSAT will be administered to students
during the school day.

e The CollegeBoard Suite of Assessments provides students and families with
important information regarding the upcoming PSATs. Please review this site
with your student as they prepare for the PSATS and begin planning for
college.

Resources/links

e Why Take the Test? - Click HERE to learn how to check your progress, set a target
score, and get your AP potential.

e PSAT and SAT Prep - Click HERE to learn how to build your study plan and
take a practice test.

e National Merit Scholarship - Click HERE to learn about the National Merit
Scholarship Program.

e What’s a Good PSAT Score? - Click HERE to for detailed information on
PSAT scoring.

PSAT Student Guide PSAT Parent Guide

*Please contact your student’s Guidance Counselor if you have any questions.


https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt
https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat-suite-benefits-students-parents/why-take-psat/why-take-psat-nmsqt
https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/practice
https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt/scholarships-recognition/scholarships-psat-nmsqt-scores
https://blog.collegeboard.org/whats-a-good-psat-nmsqt-score
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ntzGjrFsYHmj5CKSLDddeE2HDswIve1C/view?usp=drive_link
https://blog.collegeboard.org/parents-guide-psat-nmsqt




